
Submitter: Rebecca Tuski 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Environment and Natural Resources 

Measure: SB1589 

The Newberg Pool should be safely shared. I am strongly opposed to this Bill as it 

will detrimentally impact small business owners and the many families that safely 

enjoy recreational use of the river safely. This body of water is already the most 

regulated in the state of Oregon and there is very little enforcement of existing 

rules/laws for those that using the river in an unsafe manner. This bill will exacerbate 

these safety issues. There is also no empirical evidence or peer-reviewed study that 

links the proposed restrictions to having any positive effect on fish populations.   


